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Natalie Vawter <nvawter@bexley.org>

"Submit Comment to City Council" from Rochelle Young

City of Bexley <emcguinness@bexley.org> Fri, Jun 10, 2022 at 9:49 PM
To: nvawter@bexley.org

Someone submitted this comment to City Council:

Would you
like to
submit a
comment
to City
Council?:

Yes

Your
Name:: Rochelle Young

Your Email
Address:: musicmom4u@gmail.com

Your
Home
Address::

672 S Cassingham Rd

Your
comment
to the
Bexley
City
Council::

I am concerned about the proposed change in the parade route for the 4th of July. My concern is for the
participants. It is already a very long parade route,compared with other cities in central Ohio. The
proposed route adds .4 miles - almost a half mile. That is a lot for participants who have already covered
1.6 miles. By the time the parade reaches Mound St., so many of the people (mostly children) are starting
to fade. It is always very hot and humid on the 4th. Also, I feel that it is very important for the parade to
pass by Montrose school. It provides a place to "bale" if a participate is suffering from fatigue, heat
exhaustion. etc. Also, Montrose provides the perfect place for people from all parts of South Bexley. to
gather and view the parade. There is plenty of space for literally hundreds of parade watchers. I hope you
will reconsider this proposed change for the safety of the participants and the convenience of all of South
Bexley residents. Thank you for your consideration.
Sincerely, Rochelle Young

Do you
wish to be
contacted
regarding
your
comment?:

Yes
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